
Main Street Theater COVID-19 Protocols – 
School Audience 

Updated April 15, 2021 

Based on the recommendation of the CDC, Main Street Theater will be re-opening this 
summer with the following current practices in place. All protocols are fluid and will 
continue to be revised per CDC and MATCH guidelines. 

What to expect when you arrive at the theater: 

• Guests will be required to wear a face mask while in the theater, the lobby, the 
courtyard and on all MATCH property. If a patron does not have a mask, Main 
Street Theater will provide one free of charge. 

• All guests will be asked to disinfect their hands with sanitizer that will be provided 
at the door. 

• Seating will be spread out in the theater at a capacity of 30% for social 
distancing.  

• HVAC systems at MATCH have been upgraded with germicidal UV light 
purification systems. These systems use photohydroionization technology which 
is the same technology that is been used in the medical industry to destroy 
airborne micro-organisms (germs, viruses, and bacteria). 

• The theater will be cleaned (including all seats) between each performance. 
  

What to expect after the performance: 

• Immediately following the performance, there will be a short question and answer 
session with the actors (who will remain on stage). All patrons will be asked to 
remain in their seats and will be dismissed one row at a time. 

• Hand sanitizing stations will be available at exits. 
• The courtyard is not available for snacks or lunches this summer. We 

recommend Discovery Green as an alternate option. 
 


